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January 22, 2025 
 
Mr. Trent Jones, P.E. 
Chief, Waste Division 
Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 
PO Box 2261 
Jackson, MS 39225 
 
Re: Notification of Availability of 2024 Annual CCR Report 
 Choctaw Generation Limited Partnership, L.L.L.P.  
 Ackerman, Mississippi (Choctaw County) 
 Agency Interest No. 677 
 
Dear Mr. Jones: 
 
In accordance with the requirements of 40 CFR 257.106(h)(1), Choctaw Generation Limited 
Partnership, L.L.L.P. (Choctaw Generation) is hereby notifying the Mississippi Department of 
Environmental Quality that the Coal Combustion Residuals (CCR) Groundwater Monitoring and 
Corrective Action Annual Report for calendar year 2024 has been placed in the facility’s Operating 
Record and is available for review on the publicly accessible internet site.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact Jim Ward of Choctaw 
Generation at (662) 387-5758 or myself at (662) 840-5945. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Brian Ketchum, PE 
Principal, Senior Engineer 
 
 
Cc:    Jim Ward, PG, Environmental Compliance, Choctaw Generation (via email) 
   Rob Watson, VP, Asset Management, Choctaw Generation (via email)  
   Kirk Shelton, ECS (via email) 
 


